
Rooftop pyrotechnic displays to enhance "A Symphony of Lights"  

*********************************************************  

"A Symphony of Lights" will once again be enhanced by rooftop pyrotechnics from June 

30 to July 4.  

A spokesman for the Tourism Commission said today (June 27) that the commission 

welcomed Sun Hung Kai Properties Ltd's generous sponsorship of $1 million for the 2004 

Hong Kong Shopping Festival organised by the Hong Kong Tourism Board from yesterday 

(June 26) to August 31. This 10-week event will extend beyond the delights of shopping to 

include dining, entertainment and celebrations, promising an unforgettable "total 

experience" for visitors. To complement this citywide festival, "A Symphony of Lights" 

will be enhanced by rooftop pyrotechnics for five days starting from June 30.  

During this period, the music and narrative of "A Symphony of Lights" will be broadcast 

along the Avenue of Stars and waterfront of the Hong Kong Cultural Centre in different 

languages:  

June 30(Wed) English  

July 1 (Thu) Putonghua  

July 2 (Fri) English  

July 3( Sat) Putonghua  

July 4 (Sun) Cantonese  

Spectators may also listen to the soundtrack via the radio by tuning in to FM 103.4 MHz 

(English), FM 106.8 MHz (Cantonese) or FM 107.9 MHz (Putonghua); or via their mobile 

phones by dialing 35-665-665 (English) or 35-665-668 (Putonghua).  

For more details, please call the Tourism Commission at 2810 2555 or 2810 2770 during 

office hours or visit the website: www.tourism.gov.hk/symphony.  

Ends/Sunday, June 27, 2004  
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